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Bob Robertson

Subject: FW: Bayshore Drive Sewer Project

 
 
 

From: Audrey Hentzen <audreyhentzen@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, May 26, 2024 11:55 AM 
To: Mike Eisner <meisner@ctsfl.us>; Panagiotis Koulias <pkoulias@ctsfl.us>; John Koulianos <jkoulianos@ctsfl.us>; 
Costa Vatikiotis <cvatikiotis@ctsfl.us> 
Subject: Bayshore Drive Sewer Project 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioners, 
By engaging in this sewer construction project, the commission has committed a travesty upon the very 
community that you have pledged to serve. 
This sewer project is beyond common sense, let alone proper engineering; and to begin a project that is 
known to be flawed in other communities is a waste of public revenues and an extortion of private 
funds.  It is irresponsible for the City of Tarpon Commissioners to arbitrarily inflict an inadequate 
sewer system upon the homeowners.   Homeowners will be responsible for  maintenance and repair of 
the system and any sanitizing of our homes when raw sewage backs up inside.  This project plans for a 
system that has been documented to fail, repeatedly, and is currently being replaced in other 
communities. 
It is imperative that this project be stopped, redesigned, and engineered for the proper sustainable waste 
removal from our personal property. 
Sincerely, 
Audrey Hentzen 
904 Bayshore Drive 


